MEDIA RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Bourne, MA (April 20, 2023)

MAssDOT CAPE CoD BRIDGES IN-PERSON OPEN HOUSE

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) will be holding two identical in-
person Open House Sessions to the public, about the proposed Cape Cod Bridges Program and
provide feedback.

The Open House will be hosted in-person at the Bourne Veteran’s Memorial Community
Center located at 239 Main Street Buzzards Bay, MA 02532; on May 17, 2023 in two identical
sessions: afternoon (12-3 p.m.) and evening (5-8 p.m.).

The sessions will provide updates on the Cape Cod Bridges Program including information on
the Environmental Notification Form, status of the Program, interchange alternatives,
potential bridge locations and lane configurations, maps of the Program Area, and next steps.

The public is encouraged to attend this in-person Open House hosted by MassDOT to learn
more about the proposed Cape Cod Bridges Program in Bourne, MA, and provide feedback.

Public input will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. MassDOT provides reasonable
accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request (e.g., interpreters in
American Sign Language and languages other than English, live captioning, videos, assistive
listening devices and alternate material formats), as available. For accommodation or language
assistance, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857-
368-8580), TTD/TTY at (857) 266-0603, fax (857) 368-0602 or by email
(MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us). Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to
the meeting, and for other services including, but not limited to, sign-language, CART or
language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business days
before the meeting.
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